
 

 

April 12, 2023 

 

Subject: WA FBLA SBLC 2023 | Updates and Conference At A Glance 

 

Hello Advisers! 

 
I know that you all have been busy getting ready for the conference. We of the state 

management team and state officer team have been working our hardest to make this the best 
conference possible.  

 
I wanted to give everyone an update as well as send out some links for your preperations.   
 

Conference At A Glance 
We have posted our Conference-At-a-Glance schedule. This will provide you information on all 

the meetings and locations for conference activities. We have included the state officer 
activities as well as the workshop sessions and competitive events.  
 
Competitive Event Schedules 
Official performance times for each competitive event will be posted 

on https://wafbla.org/sblc/ by TODAY, April 12 at 5 PM. You will be able to find the general 
schedule in the Conference-At-a-Glance file. NOTE: We have moved back to Preliminaries 

taking place on Thursday, Finals taking place on Friday for the events that need a 
Prelim/Final. We are also moving to have several events to be open to the audience which 
have been indicated in the schedule. If you have any questions please let me know.  
 
Courtesy Corps 

We will be having Courtesy Corp at the conference once again! For those who are new to SBLC, 
Courtesy Corp is an opportunity for chapter members to volunteer to fulfil tasks that we have 
at conference. This could range from helping to monitor workshops, help with the FBLA Shop 

near headquarters, or helping with general sessions. To sign up students for Courtesy Corp, 
please have them visit our form here: https://wafbla.org/courtesy-corps/ 
 
Guest Passes 
If you would like to have guest passes for administrators or parents that might want to a ttend 
the Opening, Recognition or Awards Session, an adviser is able to request a guest pass 

https://leadable.info/WAFBLA-SBLC23AtAGlance
https://wafbla.org/sblc/
https://wafbla.org/courtesy-corps/


here: https://wafbla.org/sblc-guest-badge-request/. Advisers can pick up the guest passes at 
conference headquarters during the conference.  

 
Bus Parking 
Bus parking is available at the Centennial for ALL of these properties. Please let  Jamie 
Dunn know before your arrival if you will need bus parking. 
 

Recognition and Awards 
Washington FBLA would be nothing without the advisers and members who dedicate their time 

and efforts towards making this organization the best it can be.  
 

We want to make sure that everyone is properly recognized for their accomplishment. If your 
chapter would like to be recognized for any of the following honors, please make sure to fill out 
the respective form below. 

 
Retiring Adviser 

Market Share 
 
We cannot wait to see all of you at SBLC. If you have any questions, please let us know and we 
will try to help you as much as possible.  
 

Thank you and see you all next week! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director  
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